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The Title III grant’s APR was submitted on April 14th. We have had no response from the 
Department of Education about the TRIO application or answers to emails or phone calls. 
This is the final year of both Title III and TRIO, but TRIO is eligible for renewal, and it is a 
program that is 100% grant funded. 

We have moved the start date for the Accelerated Business degree to fall due to the 
availability issues with science classes in the summer 2025. 

The mentors for Transformation Education with the Gardner Foundation will be on campus 
in mid-May for a planning retreat that will include approximately twenty faculty and staff. 

We conducted interviews for the Registrar and Trio director on Thursday. Both candidates 
will receive an offer on Monday. 

 

 


